#### University of Northern Iowa

### **UNI ScholarWorks**

UNI Response to COVID-19

3-17-2020

## Gallagher Bluedorn and UNItix Box Offices Closed

University of Northern Iowa

Copyright ©2020 University of Northern Iowa

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.uni.edu/covid19



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Public Health Commons

Let us know how access to this document benefits you

#### **Recommended Citation**

University of Northern Iowa, "Gallagher Bluedorn and UNItix Box Offices Closed" (2020). UNI Response to COVID-19. 20.

https://scholarworks.uni.edu/covid19/20

This Document is brought to you for free and open access by UNI ScholarWorks. It has been accepted for inclusion in UNI Response to COVID-19 by an authorized administrator of UNI ScholarWorks. For more information, please contact scholarworks@uni.edu.

# **University of Northern Iowa**

# Gallagher Bluedorn and UNItix Box Offices Closed

Dear Patrons,

In accordance with the **recent proclamation** from the Governor's office, we will be closing our building to the public until further notice. UNItix box offices located within the Gallagher Bluedorn and the McLeod Center will also be closing.

To reach UNItix with any questions you may call 319-273-4849 or email **tickets@uni.edu**. We will do our best to get back to you in a timely manner.

Once again, we appreciate your patience as we work through this together. Please check our website and social media accounts for information as well as for some entertainment through this challenging time.